
‘All Together Every Day,  
Partnership in Every Way’ 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our hopes of increasing attendance to 
91%  is not looking good this week.  
We had been sitting at 90.7%  but 
we’ve now dipped to 90.2%. We need 
to keep increasing NOT decreasing!  
Can we get to 91% by the end of next 
term? Please keep trying!! 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

St. Clare’s Primary School Newsletter
June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Thank you for taking on board our request to avoid visits to the office between 9-9.30 and 2.45-3.15. 
The visits at these times have reduced which has helped office staff at these busy times. 
I hope you have a great summer break, I heard on a weather report recently that we have doubled our 

chances of having sunshine this summer! Fingers crossed! 
 
Kind Regards, 
Ms McGuinness 
Headteacher                       
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St.Clare’s Parent Council Events 
 

A big thank you to our Parent Council for their 
ongoing support! 

Parent Council have contributed £2000 pounds 
towards the summer trips. 

 
At the Bingo night they raised £475.  

 
WHAT CAN YOU DO TO SUPPORT THEM FURTHER ? 

JOIN THEM NEXT SESSION THEY NEED MORE 
PEOPLE TO HELP! 

PLEASE CALL AND GIVE YOUR NAME TO SCHOOL OR 
TELL ME WHEN YOU SEE ME IN THE PLAYGROUND 

OR EMAIL: 
St Clares Parent Council email: 

pcstclares2021@gmail.com 

 
 
 
  

Inspection of St Clare’s Primary 
School , Glasgow City Council 

The letter prepared by HM 
Inspectors following the inspection 
of St.Clare’s will be published on 
Tuesday 3 June 2025 on the 
Education Scotland website at 
https://education.gov.scot/ 
 

The Summarised Inspection 
Findings (SIF) will publish on the 

same date. 
The authority have recognised 
St.Clare’s as having a successful 
inspection !  
We are proud of ourselves and our 
school! 
 

mailto:pcstclares2021@gmail.com
https://education.gov.scot/


 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

JUNE REMINDER 

• Wed 4th    P5-P7 summer trip 
[Booked before transition days were 
given] 

• P7 Transition Days to DRUMCHAPEL  
HIGH 4th, 5th  

• P7 Transition Days to NOTRE DAME  
4th , 5th and 6th  

• June 10th -Parent Council End of term 
disco. Tickets £1. Please bring money 
to school prior to disco. 

P1-P3 6-7pm 
P4-P7 7.15-8.15 pm 

 

• Wed 11th 3.30-4.30 
 Health & Wellbeing Family Learning 
event- P5a, P5b, P6, P7/6 and P7.  

• Thurs 12th 9.30 Baby Strings Concert 
for  P5-P7 Parents and Carers  

• Fri 13th Sports’ Day- 9.30-11am 

• Tues 17th & Wed 18th P4-P7 Summer 
Performance-‘Believe and You Will 
Achieve’ starting at 1.45pm 

• P7 Prom -June 19th 6-8pm  

• Friday June 20th -P7 Leavers’ Mass 
@1.30pm. Parents and Carers invited 
to celebrate this special mass with 
the pupils. 

 

 

• Schools Close at 1.00 pm on 
Wednesday, 25 June 2025 

 

• Schools return at 9am for children  
on Thursday, 14 Aug 2025 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A lovely email from G15 to the participating Drumchapel 
Schools in the Hope Event came today: 
 
‘Thank you for your participation in the "Hope Event" 
which saw more than 520 people attending on the day. 
It was a huge success, with a couple of technical hitches, all 
part of the process, but also because you came on board 
and became actively involved in the community. 
Education, both formal and non-formal, is a key part of our 
work as community development workers. 
Your contribution is fundamental both for the children and 
for the adults who came and saw your artwork and heard 
your singing. 
We will continue to engage with you in future events, as we 
have been doing in the past couple of years. 
You are an inspiration to the whole community and a credit 
to Drumchapel. 
Have a great week, and...Keep on believin'!!!’ 
 
Take care, 
Tracy, Ted & Michelle 

 

Staffing Updates 
 
 
 
 
 

New classes for next session have been organised, however   
at this time of year, as you already may be aware , we have 

to wait on any new teacher updates from HR. 
I’ll hopefully get this information out to you soon. 

 
Recently Mrs McWatt was successful at interview for the 

Depute Head Teacher vacancy  so she will be St.Clare’s DHT 
permanently next session. 

 
 
 

Mr.Clancy was successful at interview for acting Principal 
Teacher whilst Mr. Logan is supporting another school 
temporarily  in the role of acting Depute Head Teacher. 

 

 


